

Minutes of the Court Place Farm Allotments committee meeting, held in Mortimer Hall Old Marston on Tuesday 6th January 1981. The meeting commenced at 7.45 PM.

Members Present Mr Straud Mr Shuchan Mr A Smith, Mr Slay, Mr Jandy, Mr Giles Mr Faulkes, Mrs Faulkes, Mr Short, Mr Brough.

Apologies for Absence Mr Joanes.

Minutes of the last meeting read and proposed as a true record by Mr A Smith seconded by Mr Short.

Mr Slay the chairman opened the meeting by welcoming the new members of the committee.

Matters arising

Wooden Building Mr Short enquired on the progress of the porch. Mr Straud, Secretary, reported that there had been no progress on the porch but it was badly needed for unloading and weather protection. an estimate was needed.

Secretarys Report

Ballot a load of this had arrived and help was needed to spread it on our roadways.

Potatoes

These would be the same

price as last year and we would sell approximately 6 varieties, we would make delivery as required and sell on a first come first served basis no orders would be taken but requests would be considered. Mr A. Smith would help by supplying bags. Peas and beans also onions and shallots were coming.

Stock Our general stock was good since was due to be delivered. We had a good supply of peas at 80p a bag also Broad Beans were in.

Potatoes

We had two plots to let but they were rough there are 5 on the waiting list.

Treorches Report

General Account The balance in this was £407-58 our Deposit account stood at £522-00.

Rent account

The balance of this was £187-35 so we had this to spend.

Any other Business

Mr Strand reported that we needed a manual fork lift to move stock, at the moment it was more important than a porch and that the money for this could come from the General account as it was needed in the shed. Mr Strand requested committee advice. Mr A. Smith, that the purchase of a fork lift truck go

ahead and the money should come from the general account up to a maximum of \$100-00 seconded by Mr Giles and vote unanimous.

Till.

A new till was required and Mr Braugh stated he would try to get one.

Plots. Mr Braugh suggested that when plots are pegged out a peg should be placed in the centre of the plot and not in the corners so as to stop the cutting in of paths.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 9-00 pm the next meeting to be on 3rd February 1981 7-30 pm Mortimer Hall.

K Sheehan.

(Minutes Secretary)

Signed